LOOP Notes



LOOP had a great year and we were happy to get back into full swing of things this school year! We would like to thank everyone for their generosity and to those that volunteered this school year as we continue to support our staff and students.

Thank you to Mrs. Elias for all your hard work and dedication to LOOP over the past years. We will miss you and best wishes for your future endeavors.





LOOP would like to welcome Mr. Pender to Lisbon Grade School and we look forward to working with you next school year.

LOOP would like to thank Amy Schierbaum for her hard work as Treasurer this past year. Amy did a great job and we appreciate all she did. We would like to welcome Rachel Andersen as our new Vice-President. We look forward to your insight as we continue to nurture a great learning environment for the students.

LOOP held their last meeting this school year on May 4, 2022. Our first meeting next school year will be held in September. We are looking to focus on acquiring new playground equipment and redesignating some funds towards that project. We can use all the support we can get to navigate this new project. Have a great summer and see you in the fall.

